+ Masses this week at St. Michael's - July 7-14, 2024

"A Prophet is not without honour, except in his hometown."

-Mark 6.1-6

Fourteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time Year B

Saturday, July 6 5:00 pm † Dr. Graham Stratford -David & Jeannie Thomas Sunday, July 7 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula

Sunday, July 7 9:00 am Missa Pro Popula 11:00 am † Allen Dunn -Lucille

Mass Intention

12:05 pm Special Intentions of Nick Manley

Tuesday, July 9 12:05 pm † Eric Barrett

Market and the total ACOC many A Edward & Mark O'Donnell

Wednesday, July 10 12:05 pm † Edward & Mary O'Donnell

Thursday July 11 St. Benedict

Monday, July 8

Friday, July 12

12:05 pm † Beryl Bridge

10:00 am Mass at Extendicare

12:05 pm † Alois Weiss

-KofC #1970

Requested by

-Manley Family

-Sylvia & Family

-David & Jeannie Thomas

-The Family

ADORATION

Weekdays 3:00 pm to 6:00 pm. We invite you to spend some time in quiet prayer with our Lord.

ಜು Summary of Your Generosity: Sunday Offertory for the month of June (5 Sundays) \$17,786 ~ Building & Property Care Fund \$2,023. (Note these amounts now include the POP donations.) Priest Benefit Fund \$3,129.

St. Vincent de Paul Society collection today for needy in our community July 6 & 7 ...reminder they accept e-transfers anytime.... t svvpcobourg@cobourg.com (Please include your name and address in order that a tax receipt can be issued).

A warm welcome to Joseph Monardo who is now the Grand Knight of the Knights of Columbus.

And a sincere thank you to William Little for his service over the past year as Grand Knight.

Supporting the Ministry of our Bishop

The annual Bishop's Appeal will be held on the weekends of July 6/7 and July 13/14. This special collection supports diocesan ministries under the direction of the Bishop such as youth, vocations, senior care, and refugee services. We invite you to support the Bishop's Annual Appeal, funding critical initiatives in our diocese like the Refugee Resettlement Program. This ministry has provided hope and security to hundreds of refugees like Aida, who was forced to flee her home when a civil war erupted. Read her story at www.peterboroughdiocese.org. Your generous support helps Bishop Miehm share hope and care for our diocese. Donations can be made through your parish or

online at www.peterboroughdiocese.org.



Safely Home.... Hello there, Dcn. Rob Vandenberg here! I want to extend a sincere thank you to all of you in St. Michael's parish who helped to send the 18 of us to the fantastic Catholic Youth Conference at the Franciscan University in Steubenville, Ohio. It was a whirlwind weekend full of lots of glory and praise to our Lord, excellent talks on aspects of our Catholic faith and lots of fellowship with other young Catholics. To be in a room with 2000 young people singing together in worship is a grace filled moment that I will not forget and it made an impact on the young people who attended the

Conference as well. The Holy Spirit was with us and our trip went smoothly. God bless you all and we hope to make this an annual tradition!

Thank you...to members of the property committee who have been volunteering their time in doing some upgrades and maintenance for the church. Their care and commitment are appreciated. As it is for all St. Michael's volunteers who continually help whether it is redoing the gardens, painting washrooms; arranging the flowers for the altar and cleaning the linens; arranging schedules; counters; lectors; hospitality ministers; our Sacristans; our committee chairs and members...etc. etc. etc! There are many of you who keep the wheels turning here at St. Michael's and for that we are grateful. THANK YOU....Fr. Emmanuel, Fr. MacAnthony and staff



Congratulations to all the students as they begin their summer holidays!

We would like to express our sincere congratulations to Samantha, who was awarded both the St. Mary's CSS Scholarship and the Madeline Rooney Award sponsored by the St. Michael's CWL.